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The Town of Cutler Bay 

cordially invites you to the 
Cutler Ridge Pines Drainage Sub-Basin Water Quality 

Improvement Project 
Public Information Session  

Date:   Tuesday, May 14, 2024  
 
Time:   6:00 p.m. - 8: 00 p.m. 
 
Location:  Town of Cutler Bay 

Town Center Council Chambers 
10720 Caribbean Boulevard, Suite 115 
 

Presenters: Town of Cutler Bay 
SRS Engineering, Inc. 
 

Purpose:  Public Information Session / Meet Town’s Project Team 
 
The Town is pleased to announce that the Cutler Ridge Pines Drainage Sub-Basin Water Quality 
Improvement Project is tentatively scheduled to begin construction in June 2024. 
 
On Tuesday, May14, 2024, from 6:00 p.m. - 8:00 p.m., the public is invited to an Information Session 
offering an overview of the project scope and preliminary timelines. This project will help mitigate 
potential hazards and meet the desired performance criteria in the Town’s adopted Stormwater 
Master Plan. 
 
The “open house” style session will provide affected homeowners the opportunity to better 
understand the project and discuss the construction process with the Town’s project Team on a “one‐
on‐one” basis. 
 
 We look forward to your attendance. For more information, please contact the Town’s Public Works 
Department at (305) 234‐4262 or email your comments to aquintero@cutlerbay‐fl.gov. 
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Cutler Ridge Pines Drainage Sub-Basin 

Water Quality Improvement Project 
 
 
PROJECT FACTS: 
 
 Project limits:  

o SW 200 Street from Franjo Road to SW 87 Avenue 
o SW 89 Avenue between SW 200 Street and SW 198 Street 
o SW 88 Place between SW 200 Street and SW 198 Street 
o SW 88 Court between SW 200 Street and SW 198 Street 
o SW 87 Place between SW 200 Street and SW 198 Street 
o SW 87 Court between SW 200 Street and SW 198 Street 
o SW 200 Terrace from SW 200 Street to SW 87 Avenue 

 Sidewalk repairs and site restoration 
 Milling and resurfacing of existing roadway located within the project limits 
 Drainage Improvements 
 Ensuring Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) compliance-new ADA ramps 

 
APPROXIMATE COST: $2,512,567.32  
 
FUNDING SOURCE: American Recovery Plan Act (ARPA) Fund 
 
TENTATIVE COMMENCEMENT: June 2024 
 
ESTIMATED TIME OF COMPLETION: June 2025 
 
PROJECT BACKGROUND: This project is part of the Town’s Stormwater Master Plan and 
the Miami Dade County Local Mitigation Strategy that will improve the stormwater 
management system and treat runoff pollutants within this sub-basin as well as roadway 
resurfacing. The goal of this project is to improve the existing drainage system by adding 
supplementary catch basins, replacing some existing catch basins, installing additional 
supplementary exfiltration trenches and pipes, milling and resurfacing of roadways and 
sidewalk repairs. 
 
The project strives to improve public safety, enhance pedestrian mobility, and provide a 
healthier community. For additional questions/comments, please contact the Town’s Public 
Works Department at (305) 234‐4262 or email your comments to aquintero@cutlerbay‐fl.gov  
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